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Subject:    Plane Crash Update – Victims Names Released  
 

MEDIA RELEASE 
 

The Oshkosh Police Department, in conjunction with the Winnebago County Coroner’s Office, is confirming the 
names of the persons that were killed in a plane crash on Tuesday, June 2, 2015 at about 3:21 PM.      
 
Jeremy T. Monnett, 40 years old from Oshkosh; and Michael J. Clark, 20 years old from Oshkosh, were both killed 
when the plane they were in crashed on the back parking lot of an Oshkosh Corporation property located near 
Montana St. and W. 23rd Ave.  Jeremy and Michael were pronounced deceased at the scene.   
 
The Federal Aviation Administration and National Transportation Safety Board are investigating the cause of the 
crash.   
 
The Oshkosh Police Department and Winnebago County Coroner’s Office extend their sincere condolences to the 
families of Jeremy and Michael.   
 
No further information is being released at this time. 
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